LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

SHYC comes through
for C.0.R.S.E.

TO THE EDITOR:

On June 4 the Scituate Harbor
Yacht Club held its annual Gerard
E McCourt Cup charity golf out-
ing and auction to benefit the
Scituate C.O.R.S.E. Foundation
(Community of Resources for
Special Education). C.O.RS.E
would like to thank the members
of SHYC, the golfers, donors, and
participants, who made this night
such a success, raising approxi-
mately $24,000. The members of
the CORSE Foundation are over-
whelmed by your generosity. It
was a night we will always
remember — full of smiles, laughs,
tears and above all a true spirit of
giving back to those children with
the greatest needs. A very special
thank you to SHYC Commodore
Peter Finnegan, House Chair
Rich Mullen, golf event chair
Terence Faherty and the golf
committee Tom Anderson,
Eugene Sullivan, John Martin,
John Barrett, Dan Flaherty, auc-
tioneer Jay Hughes, and members
Peter and Lori Gates, who made
this evening possible. The gen-
erosity of all those involved in
this event will make a profound
difference in the lives of children
with special needs, their families,
teachers and supporters of the
C.ORSE. Foundation mission.
We are continually amazed at the
incredible compassion and com-
mitment of the Scituate commu-
nity, we are so very grateful.

Tracy Johnston, president
On behalf of the Scituate
C.ORSE. Foundation Board
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- From left, Lori and Peter Gates and Marynell and Frank Henry enjoy
themselves at he Scituate Yacht Club’s Gerard F. McCourt Cup charity
golf tournament.

From left, SHYC Commodore Peter Finnegan, Tracy Johnston,
Marynell Henry, and golf tournament chairman, Terence Faherty.
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